
My name is Sue Laabs and my husband, Kevin, and I have been Moose Lake residents since 
2000.  I am the CFO of Zilber Ltd., a national real estate development company, and I have 
served on the MLAA board as treasurer for the past four years.  I am stepping down as 
treasurer to give others a chance to bring fresh ideas to our association, but would like to serve 
as an at-large director for one more year to provide continuity and to be a resource for our new 
treasurer and other new board members as they assume their new roles. 
  
My family enjoys swimming, kayaking, sailing and boating on our beautiful lake.  I appreciate 
our unique boating hours which allow time for both slow-no-wake and wake activities, and I am 
in favor of maintaining the same or similar schedule. 
 


